
AHRQ Safety Program 
for Telemedicine

ENROLL 
NOW

Are you a healthcare provider interested in improving the diagnostic process for
lung, breast, and colorectal cancer in the telemedicine environment?

If so, then you may be eligible to participate in this program.

About the program
• Free 18-month program beginning June 

2023
• Combines evidence-based guidance with 

implementation strategies to improve 
the diagnostic process in the 
telemedicine environment

• You will receive technical assistance, 
coaching, webinars, and tools to help 
you implement sustainable 
improvements in your practice

Eligibility
• Adult and family primary care clinics, 

gynecology practices, community-
based healthcare clinics, federally 
qualified health centers, and urgent 
care clinics

• Established telemedicine 
environment

• 12 or more abnormal cancer 
screenings or diagnoses per year (in 
lung, breast, or colorectal cancer)

Benefits of participating
Learn best practices for closing the loop at critical points in the diagnostic process for 
breast, colorectal, and lung cancer in the telemedicine environment

Prepare to serve increasing patient volumes over telemedicine

Improve the patient safety culture

Enhance teamwork and communication

Receive CEU/CME and ABIM MOC points

LEARN MORE!
safetyprogram4telemedicine.org

safetyprogram4telemedicine@norc.org

Attend an informational webinar


